
 
 
 
 
 
ADDRESS OF PROPERTY: 1936 Woodcrest Avenue, Wilmore Heights Local Historic District       HDC 2013-064 
  
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: Second-story addition 
 
OWNER:   Kevin Holdridge 
 
APPLICANT:   Kevin Holdridge 
  
    
 

Details of Proposed Request Addition 
This small one story house is being transformed into a large two-story house.  The Commission recently Deferred 
the application for further design study that creates a proposal that is more appropriate in mass, scale, and size.  
An approvable plan would more respect the character and context of the surroundings.  Revised plans show a 
transformation into a bungalow styled house with a front porch beneath a sweeping front facing gabled. 
 
Relevant HDC Design Guidelines 
 

• Addition 
 

Staff Analysis  
 Though materials and details and style elements shown are appropriate to several of the Local Historic Districts, 
it will be up to the Commission to determine if THIS transformation is appropriate to this particular location and 
to this particular house. 
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HDC Design Policy on Additions requires that additions be evaluated according to the following: 
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